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The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB) recognizes that teacher quality is one of the most
important factors in improving student achievement and sets the goals that all students be taught
by a “highly qualified teacher.” NCLB requires states to develop a definition of “highly
qualified teacher” through the High Objective Uniform State Standard of Evaluation (HOUSSE)
system. (http://ptsb.state.wy.us)

Using Wyoming’s HOUSSE system it is determined that you are highly qualified in the
following areas:

ENGLISH 7-12
SPEECH 7-12

You need to retain a copy of this letter for your records. You need to provide a copy of this

letter to your district.




